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Status  

Completed  

Note  

Upon investigating the source of the leak, HCPSS Building Services discovered that 
approximately 1 linear foot of insulation (above the ceiling) had mold growth. The source of the 
leak has been repaired. The impacted insulation is being removed and fully addressed today. The 
location of the HVAC leak was in the hallway between the media center and 7th grade 
classrooms. We are grateful to our custodians for promptly identifying evidence of the leak and 
to HCPSS building services for their prompt support to resolve this concern. There was and will 
not be any disruption to the school day or instructional activity in addressing the concern. All 
relevant information will be posted on our IEQ page shortly. As always, you are welcome to 
contact me with any questions or concerns.  

Date Submitted  

Thursday, May 17, 2018  

Location  

the hallway between the media center and 7th grade classrooms  

Date Completed  

Friday, May 18, 2018  
	


